WYCKLOW HOMES ASSOCIATION: 
Garage and Estate Sale Restrictions*
Wycklow is a small neighborhood, with a narrow street, so the additional traffic and congestion from garage and estate sales can cause safety concerns and inconvenience for neighbors.  In order to accommodate sales while minimizing the disruption for fellow residents, the following restrictions apply to Wycklow sales:
1. Plans for a garage or estate sale should be submitted to the board at least 2 weeks in advance, so neighbors can be notified.
2. Sales are limited to no more than 3 days, ideally continuous.
3. The street between the front entry and the first turn must remain clear at all times.  If the sale occurs near that area or stationary vehicles are anticipated in the area, “No Parking” signs should be posted.
4. The host of the sale must make reasonable plans for parking and traffic, posting signs to direct traffic flow and limit parking to allow all Wycklow residents access to their property.  Customers must not park or drive on grass or block driveways.
5. The Wycklow homeowner that hosts the sale is responsible for all damages that result from the sale or its customers.  It may make sense to check homeowner insurance to determine or purchase coverage for the sale period.
6. Homeowners are strongly discouraged from bringing in items from outside of Wycklow for sales.  
*restrictions were drafted and approved in the Wycklow Annual Homeowner’s meeting on November 9, 2008.

